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	Media_Release_Text_1: Shooting In Security Upgraded to Homicide

On Saturday, October 22, 2016, at approximately 11:10 PM, the Sheriff's Office Dispatch Center received a call regarding a shooting in the 4900 block of Brant Road in the Security area.

When Deputies arrived on scene they found a female with gunshot wounds, who was transported to a local hospital with life threatening injuries.  The victim succumbed to her injuries and was pronounced deceased at the hospital.   Her identity will be released once the autopsy has been completed.

The suspects in this case are Demetrius Mac Moore, DOB: 01/03/76 and Daniel Lee Moore, DOB:10/05/84.  
The Moore brothers are considered armed and dangerous.  A BOLO was issued and the investigation revealed the suspects had separated.  Leads directed law enforcement from the Colorado Springs Police Department and the El Paso County Sheriff's Office to a location on Chelton Road and another location in the downtown area of Platte and Union.  

Responding law enforcement encountered one of the suspects in the downtown area and shots were fired.  The other suspect was taken into custody without incident on Chelton Road.

As a result of Senate Bill 15-219, Concerning Measures to Provide Additional Transparency to Peace Officer-Involved Shootings, the Colorado Springs Police Department (CSPD) will be investigating the officer involved shooting.  Colorado Revised Statute 16-2.5-301, provides the statutory requirements for these investigations.

All updates on the Officer Involved Shooting will come from the Colorado Springs Police Department.
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